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Note by the secretariat 
 
The Commission on Global Road Safety (chaired by Lord Robertson, former NATO 

Secretary General) has proposed that a global Ministerial Conference be held under the auspices 
of the United Nations in 2008. 

 
The original letter from Lord Robertson and a summary of the discussion on the subject 

by the Working Party on Road Traffic Safety (WP.1) are contained in document 
ECE/TRANS/2007/9.   

 
Since the issuance of that document, further letters regarding the Ministerial Conference 

have been received from Lord Robertson and from Fuad Al Hinai, Ambassador Extraordinary 
and Plenipotentiary of the Sultanate of Oman to the United Nations in New York. 

 
Those letters are reproduced in the present Informal document to help the ITC’s 

discussion of this item.  The attention of the Committee is drawn in particular to the annex to the 
letter of Lord Robertson which lists some of the possible objectives of the Conference. 
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